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Tuesday 17th March 2020
Dear Parents and Carers, 
As you may be aware, the latest guidance from the DFE and government is that: 
· Staff, young people and children should stay at home if they are unwell with a new, continuous cough or a high temperature to avoid spreading infection to others. Otherwise they should attend education or work as normal. 
· If staff, young people or children become unwell on site with a new, continuous cough or a high temperature they should be sent home
· If a family member feels unwell with a continuous cough and high temperature, then all family members are to stay at home. 
We are aware that a number of pupils and families may choose to self-isolate at this time of uncertainty. We support this decision and understand that each family has a unique set of circumstances that must be considered. 
If a pupil is self-isolating for 14 days, we appreciate that parents and carers will want as little disruption to their learning and education as possible. As school remains open, teachers are not required to prepare online learning for pupils, but this is something that will be required in the event of a school closure. However, we would like to share some useful websites that parents may wish to use during this time. 
- https://ttrockstars.com/– times tables practice

- https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/supermovers - active learning opportunities 

- https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/primary - learning opportunities in all curriculum areas

- https://www.topmarks.co.uk/ - maths games

-https://mathsframe.co.uk/en/resources/resource/477/Multiplication-Tables-Check - multiplication tables check for Year 3 and 4

- http://www.satspapers.org/ - past SATS papers for Year 2 and 6

Please remember that we also request that you carry out daily reading and discussion of the text with your child alongside practicing weekly spellings. You can also access further links on our class pages via our school website at http://www.welbournprimary.co.uk/. 
Please note that all trips, visits and events have been cancelled. We have restricted visitors into school also. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

Kind regards

Tracy Boulter 
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‘Believe, Excite, Succeed, Together’
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